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28th-Jan-25 

 
 
 

Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) Update – Indian Subcontinent & Middle East to US East Coast & Gulf 
 

 

Dear customer, 

 

In order to keep providing you with our global services, Maersk will be removing our 9th 

February 2025 PSS increase as a result of current market conditions.  

 

 
 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing working with you in the future. 

 

 

Best regards,  

Maersk 

 
 


